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• The third issue of Eritrean American Harmony Magazine - our quarterly online 
magazine – is out. NCEA Public Diplomacy Group Magazine by NCEA... - Flipsnack    

                                                      

                

• The Dr. Elizabeth Woldemussie Centennial Global Health Fund was made possible by 
a $250,000 gift from the estate of Elizabeth Woldemussie, an Ethiopian American 

pharmacologist. This is the largest gift to UCLA’s Center for African Studies. This fund 

is for prioritizing work in Ethiopia and Eritrea. 

 

https://newsroom.ucla.edu/dept/faculty/elizabeth-woldemussie-centennial-global-

health-fund 

 

News 

https://www.flipsnack.com/npdtf/eritrean-american-harmony-magazine/full-view.html
https://newsroom.ucla.edu/dept/faculty/elizabeth-woldemussie-centennial-global-health-fund
https://newsroom.ucla.edu/dept/faculty/elizabeth-woldemussie-centennial-global-health-fund


 

 

 

 

 

 

        For further information and regular updates, check:     Tigrinya Digital Initiatives 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tigrinyadigitalinitiatives.org/


 

 

• On March 19, 2022, Ethiopian and Eritrean Americans discussed with Aarika Rhodes 
running for a congressional seat (CA-32) in California.  

 

 

 

                

                       

 

 

Public Diplomacy Activities (California) 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

• San Diego, CA. Ethiopian-American and Eritrean-American residents of San 
Diego met with David Cook, a staff member of Congressman Darrel Issa, over 
Zoom. Both communities expressed their disappointment and rejection of HR 

6600. 

 

• As promised, Bruce Harrel, the newly elected mayor of Seattle, WA, visited the 
Eritrean Community Center. We will publish a detailed report in our quarterly 

online magazine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            National Public Diplomacy Group’s (NPDG) Activities 



            

                      

                                                       

 

Fill out the form. There is a reward for the city that has signed the most graduates.               

Eritrean-American College Attainment (google.com)   age/ 

                            

                                 

Outreach/7/Outreach/Eritrean-American%20College%20Attainment%20(google.com)
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                                             New Books 


